

Swift Board Retirement

Swift Networks Group Ltd (Swift) announces that Mr Rob Sofoulis will be retiring as a non-executive director of Swift with effect following the close of the Swift Annual General Meeting on 17 November 2022.

Mr Sofoulis founded Swift Networks in 2009 and grew the business to be a market leader in the Mining & Resources sector where Rob pioneered the provision of IPTV to remote mine sites across Western Australia. Swift became the product of choice in the mining sector due to Rob's foresight and endeavours.

Rob was appointed to the Board as Managing Director in May 2016 when the company was successfully listed on the Australian Stock Exchange.

Swift Chairman Charles Fear said, "I would like to thank Rob for what has been a 13-year journey with Swift and welcome Rob's continued involvement with the business, not only as a major shareholder but also as a colleague whose contributions and guidance will always be appreciated by both the Board and Management into the future, thank you Rob."

Rob Sofoulis said, "It has been an interesting journey from Swift's conception through to where it is today, listed on the ASX. I leave knowing, that Swift now is in the hands of a strong Board and Management team, that will guide the company's future success. I want to thank Charles and the Board for their support."

ABOUT SWIFT

Swift is a specialist technology company delivering network infrastructure and premium entertainment and communications across Mining and Resources, Residential Aged Care, Retirement Living, Government and other sectors.

We connect and engage communities through entertainment and communications solutions.

This announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Swift Board.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:

Brian Mangano CEO & Managing Director +61 8 6103 7595 | investor@swiftnetworks.com.au

